
 

 

 

Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 

Secretary) 

1. Letter from Dr. Paul Roumeliotis, Chair, Council of Ontario Medical Officers of Health 

(COMOH) and Loretta Notten, Chair, Council of Ontario Directors of Education (CODE), 

to the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, regarding the value of school nutrition 

programs (January 28, 2021) 

2. Letter from Dr. Paul Roumeliotis, Chair, Council of Ontario Medical Officers of Health 

(COMOH), to the Honourable Stephen Lecce Minister of Education, and the Honourable 

Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, regarding Safe Return to School as an essential 

priority (January 29, 2021) 

3. Letter from Denis Doyle, Chair, Kingston, Frontenac and Lennox & Addington Board of 

Health, to the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, regarding Mandatory Paid Sick 

Leave for Ontario Workers (February 1, 2021) 

4. Letter from Denis Doyle, Chair, Kingston, Frontenac and Lennox & Addington Board of 

Health, to the Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, Prime Minister of Canada, regarding 

Land and Water Border Restrictions (February 2, 2021) 

5. Letter from Carmen McGregor, President of the Association of Local Public Health 

Agencies (alPHa), to the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, regarding Paid Sick 

Leave as a Public Health Measure (February 9, 2021) 

6. Letter from Mayor Andy Mitchell, Chair, Board of Health, Peterborough Public Health, to 

the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, the Honourable Stephen Lecce Minister 

of Education, and the Honourable Christine Elliott, Deputy Premier and Minister of Health, 

regarding Bill 126: Food Literacy for Students Act, 2020 (February 12, 2021) 

7. Letter from Mayor Andy Mitchell, Chair, Board of Health, Peterborough Public Health, to 

the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, the Honourable Christine Elliott, Deputy 

Premier and Minister of Health, and the Honourable Monte McNaughton, Minister of 

Labour, Training and Skills Development, regarding Paid Sick Leave During an Infectious 

Disease Emergency (February 16, 2021) 

8. Letter from Joe Faas, Chair, Chatham-Kent Board of Health, to the Honourable Doug 

Ford, Premier of Ontario, regarding Paid Sick Leave During COVID-19 Pandemic and 

Beyond (February 16, 2021) 



  

9. Letter from Carmen McGregor, President of the Association of Local Public Health 

Agencies (alPHa), Dr. Paul Roumeliotis, Chair, Council of Ontario Medical Officers of 

Health (COMOH) and Trudy Sachowski, Chair, Boards of Health Section, to the 

Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, regarding Keeping Ontario Safe and Open 

(February 19, 2021) 

10. Letter from Gary McNamara, Chair, Board of Health, and Theresa Marentette, Chief 

Executive Officer, Windsor-Essex County Health Unit, to the Honourable Doug Ford, 

Premier of Ontario, regarding Mandatory Paid Sick Leave for Ontario Workers (February 

22, 2021) 

11. Letter from Mayor Andy Mitchell, Chair, Board of Health, Peterborough Public Health, to 

the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, the Honourable Stephen Lecce, Minister 

of Education, the Honourable Christine Elliott, Deputy Premier and Minister of Health, and 

the Honourable Todd Smith, Minister of Children, Community and Social Services, 

regarding, student nutrition programs (March 5, 2021) 

12. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (March 18, 2021) 

13. Letter from Sue Paterson, Chair, Board of Health for the Grey Bruce Health Unit, to Mr. 

Mark Walton, CEO of West Region, Ontario Health, regarding collaboration with health 

system partners (March 24, 2021) 

14. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Summary of Budget 2021: Ontario’s 

Action Plan – Protecting People’s Health and Our Economy Break (March 24, 2021) 


